RECORD OF A JOINT MEETING HELD BY THE WARREN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION WITH THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS FOR THE COUNTY OF WARREN IN THE WARREN COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL THEATER ON TUESDAY – FEBRUARY 21, 2017 AT 7:00 PM.

The February 21, 2017 Joint Meeting was opened by Chairman of the Warren County Board of Education Barbara Brayboy.

Introductions of Public School staff and County employees were made.

Members of the Board of County Commissioners present: Chairman Victor Hunt, Bertadean Baker, Tare Davis, Jennifer Jordan Pierce and Walter Powell. Also in attendance: Interim County Manager Robert Murphy, County Attorney Jamie Wilkerson and Clerk to the Board Angelena Kearney-Dunlap.

Dr. Ray V. Spain, Superintendent of Public Schools gave an overview of the night's activities.

Presentations were made as follows:

Terrell Alston, Warren County Area Director Boys & Girls Club of Central NC Jamar Perry, Director - Public School's Human Resources Office – Teacher Recruitment

Stanley Williams, Chief Finance Officer – 2015-16 District Report Card, School Finance Review

Debra Clayton, Director Testing & Accountability – Gave A Review

Dr. Linda Mason, Assistant Superintendent & Chelsa Jennings – School Improvement Plans & The School Restart Model

Jerome Williams, SEMMA Project Manager – SEMMA & STEM Activities in the schools

Shena Royster, BARR Coordinator - Gave A Review

Ernie Conner, Chief Technology Officers & CTE Director – The Google Classroom

Angelena

Dr. Spain and school staff entertained questions from the Board of Commissioners and the public.

Closing remarks were made by Chairman Board of Commissioners Victor Hunt and Chairman Board of Education.

With no further business to discuss, the joint meeting adjourned 9:30 pm.